
 ●  2 dozen yellow #2 TICONDEROGA pencils 
 ●  box of crayons 24 count 
 ●  4 black fine-point EXPO brand dry erase markers 
 ●  pencil box 
 ●  1 ½” three-ring binder 
 ●  binder tab pages 
 ●  pair of scissors 
 ●  4 glue sticks 
 ●  good quality headphones (no earbuds please) 
 ●  water bottle 
 ●  1 box of tissues 

 Thank you for helping to prepare your child for a great 
 year in first grade! We look forward to meeting your 
 child in September. Have a great summer! 

 Mrs. Scolton 
 Mrs. Sard 


